
On Thursday, June 21, 2012, while having lunch with her children’s paternal grandmother,

Suspect Rachel Guerrero left the location with her two male children, ages 21 months and 6 years

old. Suspect Guerrero does not have custody of the children and did not have permission to take

the children with her.

 

On Friday, June 22, 2012, Suspect Guerrero agreed to meet and release the children to the

maternal grandfather, who has full custody, at a local amusement park, but Suspect Guerrero

never showed up.

 

On Saturday, June 23, 2012, at 1:00 PM, Los Angeles County Department of Children Family

Services (DCFS) personnel notified the Carson Sheriff's Station Watch Commander that the

children may be in danger because the suspect suffers from mental health issues and it is

believed she has a substance abuse problem. Because of this information, this case rose to the

status of critical missing. Additional investigation revealed that the suspect may possibly be

planning to leave the country with her children and go to the Dominican-Republic. The

investigation is ongoing.

 

Photos have been provided of the missing children and wanted Suspect Rachel Ann Guerrero

(alias Rachel Guerro).

 

Guerrero is 30 years old, female Hispanic, 505-110, black hair, and brown eyes.

 

Suspect Guerrero frequents the Carson and San Pedro areas.

 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the Watch Commander at Carson

Sheriff's Station at (310) 830-1123. Or, if you wish to remain anonymous, call “Crime Stoppers” by

dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using

the website http://lacrimestoppers.org
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Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local Sheriff's station. Or if you wish to

remain Anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org/

 

 

 

This case was investigated by the Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department.
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To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Los Angeles County Sheriff's

Department (LASD) via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com or more directly at

https://local.nixle.com/register/ and register for "LASD Headquarters Newsroom (SHB), Los

Angeles County Sheriff" and your local LASD station area. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to

receive text alerts only. Standard text messaging rates may apply depending on your calling plan.

 

 

 

Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

 

 

 

Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department 

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email


